
McGILL UNIVERSITY
Faculty of DentistryOFFICE OF THE DEAN

Montreal,

From the standpoint of our students now in attendance 

from the Western Provinces, I think we have everything 

to gain by keeping in as close a touch as possible with 

the source of supply from these Provinces.

I thought I would like to submit this matter to 

before writing to Dr.Bruce.
you

In the meantime I can do 

some thinking concerning the nature of a paper suitable 

for the meeting of the Canadian Dental Association in

August next.

I am,

Very truly yours,

Dean.


